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Welcome 

Welcome and thank you for attending the Public Involvement Meeting for the Riplinger Road bridge replacement 

project.  Mead & Hunt, Inc. has been selected by the Town of Beaver to provide design engineering services for the 

reconstruction of the Riplinger Road Bridge over Nelson Creek in the Town of Beaver.  We are nearing completion 

of the preliminary design.  Your input today is essential in the planning and design for this project, so please feel 

free to ask questions or express your comments and concerns on the comment sheet that is provided at the end of 

this packet. 

 

Meeting Purpose 

The purpose of this meeting is to gather public input, as well as to inform you about the proposed project.  The 

meeting will follow a virtual presentation format. 

 

Project Need and Scope 

The current bridge on Riplinger Road over Nelson Creek has been rated as structurally deficient.  This project will 

replace the existing single-span, steel girder bridge with a new single-span concrete slab bridge. The project will 

also make upgrades to the bridge approaches.  The total project length is not expected to exceed 150 feet.  

Construction is currently scheduled to be completed during the 2026 construction season.  Riplinger Road will 

remain open to traffic during construction via a temporary bypass road. Construction work is expected to take 2-3 

months to complete.   

 

Public Involvement 

Public input is an important part of the design process, and your comments are welcome.  A comment sheet is 

provided at the end of this handout for your use.  To become part of the public record, all comments should be 

postmarked no later than July 12, 2024. 

 

Project Contact:  Jay Wheaton, P.E. 
Mead & Hunt, Inc. 
750 North Third Street 
La Crosse, WI  54601 
(608) 784-6040 
Jay.wheaton@meadhunt.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


